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Across

1 Severely told off 
Pooh's young friend 
as bear came in for 
nothing (7)

5 Fair artist has curry 
ingredient (4)

10 Ball will, in short 
that is, make the 
board jump (5)

11 First to last, Cuban 
leader dropping 26 
promises to be 
awful (9)

12 Wild thing off at 
last with 
domesticated 
animal (3)

13 Belie con, yet to 
arrange chance to 
show opinion in a 
certain area (3-8)

14 "Guess how much I 
love you" - NC 
(3,4)

17 27 lost his head 
taking on Lynn with 
standard bowling 
technique (7)

19 26 that is, say, Peter 
Rabbit not starting 
afternoon naps (7)

20 Dropped money in 
the sack following 
giant's last word (7)

21 Setter's going back 
with Swallows and 
Amazons, initially, 
taking umpteenth 
lanyard to Captain 
Flint, say (11)

24 Wild thing Orwell 
evens out (3)

25 Took off, S. Coe's 
rival bladdered - no 
26 (9)

26 Wild thing found in 
logpiles, naked (5)

27 Standard miners 
uniform replaced by 
5 regularly (4)

28 Told Red about 
member of target 
demographic for the 
centre (7)

Down

1 Unwind and wield 
axe with both hands 
(5)

2 Bear hunt around 
about cutting (5)

3 Dear zoo covered 
by Bullingdons in 
exchanges (5-4)

4 Uranium found in 
fat back of the brain 
case (5)

6 Swell with a 
missing husband 
coming in, the 
clever-clogs (4-2-3)

7 Briefly just so, 
within an unlawful 
act (5)

8 Moomintroll's 
family nearly taken 
in by small attempt, 
alternatively up 
with shingles (8)

9 Heard spy yell for 
very hungry 
caterpillar's 
Saturday menu item 
(3,5)

15 Event the tiger 
came to, more 
certain to include 
right financier (9)

16 Gold awards (one 
in the other) giving 
freedom (8)

17 Gave away stuff, 
out of date but rich 
(9)

18 Designed colourful 
Elmer, oddly tail-
less (8)

21 With fictional 
lawyer Matilda 
starts to take on 
boy (5)

22 Slave removes cart 
from Charlotte's 
Web (5)

23 Frame Toad Hall 
interloper? It's a 
non-starter (5)

24 Broadcasting where 
the snowman was 
walking, missing 
the order ousting 
one (2,3)


